Canadian Union of Public Employees



26 Paramount Drive · Charlottetown · PEI · C1E 0C7 · (902) 566-4006 · www.cupepei.ca

Nov 3/21

MR Stephen Drost

President

CUPE New Brunswick

Dear Sisters and Brothers of CUPE NB

I am writing this letter on behalf of over 3000 CUPE PEI members to show our support and Solidarity with the 22,000 striking NB members. The recent struggles with the New Brunswick Government that your members have endured are shameful. I was pleased to attend the rally on Tuesday at the NB legislature the large crowd and the support was a strong mandate for your members to stay strong and united and force this Government to settle a fair contract.

ONE DAY LONGER ONE DAY STRONGER

Leonard Gallant

Leonard Laclast

President

CUPE PEI

Building Strong Communities